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To:    CPC Customers  

From:    Nick Johnson, Product Manager, Bioprocessing  

Subject:   AseptiQuik® Products – Final Letter for AseptiQuik S 

Recommended Action:   Review this Letter.  For Informational Purposes Only. 

Date:    July 31, 2017 

 

 

CPC is making a product feature enhancement to the AseptiQuik products. The feature includes a visible 
laser-etched part and batch number and data code (a 2D data matrix bar code) directly on to the 
AseptiQuik Connector. The data code can be scanned with a wide variety of QR code scanners, data 
matrix scanners or a bar code scanners. When the code is scanned, the user also sees the part and 
batch number, the manufactured date of the connector and a product-specific URL. 
 
By clicking on the URL, the user has access to additional 
product-specific technical data and specifications on 
materials, pressure and temperature ratings, sterilization 
compatibility as well as product-specific videos showing 
assembly steps and best practices. Other resources 
available through the URL provided by the data code 
include a validation report request option and an “Ask an 
Engineer” link for questions.  
 
There will be no change to the design or functionality of 
the connector itself. 
 
The below part numbers will be affected by this change. Catalog part numbers and certifications will 
not change as a result of adding the information on to the part. 
 
The enhancement will be in effect starting with batch number 3817750 for the below items. 
 
 
AQS17MPC AQS17002HT 

AQS17MPCHT AQS17004 

AQS33012 AQS17004HT 

AQS33012HT AQS17006 

AQS17002 AQS17006HT  

 

 
For a closer look at the Data Code enhancement, please check out the feature overview video here. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me directly at nick.johnson@cpcworldwide.com with any questions. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zJK4pMUevhU

